File:

0400-60-01

May 8, 2020

Mayor Lyn Hall
City of Prince George
1100 Patricia Boulevard
Prince George BC V2L 3V9

Dear Mayor Hall:

Re: Support for Proposed UBCM Resolution - Sharing Payments from Opioid Class Action Lawsuit

The Cariboo Regional District Board of Directors has received your letter, dated March 24, 2020, regarding the Sharing Payments from Opioid class Action Lawsuit resolution that your council is submitting to UBCM for consideration at the annual convention.

On behalf of the Board, I am pleased to offer you our support for this resolution, as presented in your correspondence.

Thank you for your efforts in bringing this important matter forward for the consideration of the UBCM membership.

Yours truly,

Margo A. Wagner

Chair

building communities togethen